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From: Vander Lugt, Kristen
To: Alanis, Sarah
Cc: Radina, Travis; Harrison, Cynthia
Subject: FW: Renters Commission
Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 8:22:23 AM

FYI
 
Thanks!
 
Kristen Vander Lugt, Deputy Clerk - Operations (she/her/hers)
Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall |301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor ∙ Ann Arbor ∙ MI
Direct dial (734) 794-6140 Ext. 41404
kvanderlugt@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org
Follow the Clerk’s Office on Instagram @a2cityclerk

 
From: Geoffrey C. Lowes  
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 5:05 PM
To: Vander Lugt, Kristen <KVanderLugt@a2gov.org>; 
Subject: Renters Commission

 

 
To my friends on the Renters Commission:

My apologies for not having been in touch lately. Sometimes life has a way
of getting IN the way! It is with regret that I must tender my resignation
from the Ann Arbor Renters Commission. While I still fully support the
work that we’ve done, unfortunately I have just moved to a new address
that is outside the city boundaries, which would mean that I would not be
eligible to continue to serve on the commission.

It has been a great privilege to have the opportunity to work with so many
talented and dedicated people, and I wish you all the very best of luck on
the important work you all continue to do.

Keep it up, and all the best!

Geoff Lowes
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